Tri-Township Park Board Meeting Public Input Meeting Wiesemeyer Center March 23, 2006

ATTENDING: Phil Loethen, Terry Ball, George Bryant, and Pat Huck, Times Tribune

Pat Huck said she was bring several requests from another person. They wanted to see more picnic tables, more picnic benches, and cleaner pavilions.

Phil said four more benches are already on order and more benches will be bought when more memorials are made.

Phil said we also have a grant for more picnic tables that George will be filling out. This will buy plastic tables identical to the ones being used on pavilion #14.

George said that he will have the pavilions cleaned before every weekend.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00